

## WOODHOUSE GROVE SCHOOL

woodhousegrove.co.uk

Dear Parents,

Thank you for completing the interest form in regard to creating a Year 5 and 6 Netball and Rugby Club at Brontë House on a Saturday morning this half-term. We had 60 positive responses in relation to creating Saturday morning clubs. However, following recent Government guidelines and seeking further clarification from DfE, we have been advised not to create a new Saturday morning co-curricular programme at this current time.

However, I am very keen to offer students the opportunity to get involved in some form of physical activity at home on a Saturday morning via Zoom. Mr Waterhouse will be supported by other members of the PE department in delivering 30-minute physical fitness sessions followed by challenges on a Saturday morning for the rest of this half term. This will commence from **Saturday 14**th **November** and timings are outlined below.

Years 3 and 4 - 10am - 10.30am Years 5 and 6 - 10.40am - 11.10am

We will email out the Zoom link at the start of each week and it would be great if as many students as possible could get involved in the sessions. It is now more important than ever that children need to remain active and take advantage of the physical, mental and social benefits of physical activity and sport. We will continue to offer an inclusive PE, Games and Co-Curricular provision this term.

Thank you for your continued support.

Mr King

(Director of Sport)

Apperley Bridge, West Yorkshire, BD10 0NR Mr D W King king.d@woodhousegrove.co.uk

I am Grovian.

